



RGS/35/2024-25 10/07/2024

## Important Information Pre-Nursery to G 12

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

This is to inform you that UPPCL has instructed us to relocate the transformer inside the school premises. Unfortunately, this relocation process and obtaining necessary approvals are expected to take approximately one week. As a result, the air conditioning in classrooms will be out of service during this period. We understand the discomfort this may cause to the students especially with the ongoing heat. Rest assured we are actively working on the same to resolve at the earliest. In the mean time we will make every effort to ensure the classroom remains as comfortable as possible through alternative means. Your understanding and patience are greatly appreciated as we work through this situation.

Regards Meghna Chand Principal



